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Diabetic Supplies Update: Disposable 

Insulin Delivery Devices Updates 
April 28, 2022 

The List of Covered Disposable Insulin Delivery Devices has been updated on the Medi-Cal Rx 

Web Portal. Maximum Acquisition Cost (MAC) pricing is updated and is now listed in price per 

each unit instead of total package price for the purpose of avoiding billing and reimbursement 

confusion and simplifying claims adjudication.  

Total packages cannot be broken, and minimum billing quantities apply:  

 V-Go products: 30 each  

 Omnipod products: 5 each 

No coverage policy changes occurred in this update. This policy is retroactive to the effective 

date of the products added to Medi-Cal Rx on January 1, 2022. 

Providers may use this updated billing policy to correct and resubmit previous incorrectly 

billed claims as described in the Diabetic Supplies: Disposable Insulin Delivery Devices section 

of the Medi-Cal Rx Provider Manual.  

A Mass Payment Adjustment (MPA) will be implemented by Magellan Medicaid 

Administration, Inc. (MMA) to reprocess incorrectly billed claims with dates of service on or 

after January 1, 2022. MMA will publish a separate Alert prior to the MPA with specific details 

and a timeline. 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Covered_Disposable_Insulin_Delivery_Devices.xls
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